
         Amethyst Class 

             Newsletter          
 

Morfa Bay 

The children had a fantastic week at Morfa Bay Adventure. Their behaviour and attitude was 

exemplary and it was a pleasure to spend time with them. They took part in a range of 

activities from mud assault course, high ropes, climbing wall, caving, zip-line, hike to Tenby, 

sea activities, orienteering and abseiling. 

Back at school this week, the children have written excellent, amusing recounts of their 

week at Morfa Bay. 

Cycling 

The children have done their initial assessment in the playground and are now ready for 

training on the road next Wednesday. 

 

Panto 

We have been learning the songs for our Year 6 Pantomime and the children auditioned for 

various parts. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


